
Vermilion Country School 
Board Personnel Committee 
Thursday, June 18, 2020 at 4 p.m. 
 
Present: Jodi Summit, Marit Kringstad 
Also present: Frank Zobitz 
 
The purpose of the meeting was to review staff evaluations.  
 
Motion by Jodi, second by Marit, to recommend rehire of Frank Zobitz- all yes 
Motion by Marit, second by Jodi, to recommend rehire of Jolene Herberg, office manager; 
Cindy Pettinelli, kitchen manager; licensed teachers Karin Schmidt, Al White, Paula Herbranson, 
Brad Neyens; Doug Workman, custodian; paraprofessionals Mandy Northrup, Amy Heglin, 
Michelle Maki; bus/van drivers Greg Dostert, Amy Heglin, John Mroszak; substitute drivers 
Jolene Herberg, Paula Herbranson, Michelle Maki, Mandy Northrup, Karin Schmidt. 
Vote- all yes  
 
Frank noted that staff will need to assume additional roles (at set hourly rates) in the upcoming 
school year to follow COVID-19 guidelines for safety and sanitation of the school, classrooms, 
and vehicles. 
 
Motion to adjourn at 4:45 p.m. 


